
Dear Steve, 
 
I am writing regarding our Cuyahoga County Prosecutor’s Office Safety Training, which 
we are holding for our employees here in Cuyahoga County this Friday, August 22, 2014.  
Although this is late notice, we have additional availability, and would like to extend the offer to 
attend, free of charge, to our fellow prosecutor’s office employees throughout Ohio.  I was told 
that you were the person to contact about posting this information online for people who may be 
interested in attending. 
 
This is an all-day training held at the Cleveland Convention Center, 300 Lakeside Avenue, 
Cleveland, Ohio 44113 from 8:30 am – 4:40 pm.  We are able to accommodate the first 100 
people who are interested in attending.  Anyone interested, can RSVP to me, Sarah Denney, 
Assistant Prosecuting Attorney via office phone (216-698-2886) or email 
(sdenney@prosecutor.cuyahogacounty.us).  Attire will be comfortable yet work appropriate. 
 
The program is being put on with the generous help of our law enforcement partners from the 
Cuyahoga County Sheriff’s Office, Cleveland FBI, U.S. Marshall’s Service, and our own Internet 
Crimes Against Children.  Topics covered will include a safety awareness overview, personal 
weapons selections, CCW information, self-defense, social media awareness and internet safety, 
missing persons, office security measures, and our own internal policies.  This is intended as a 
practical training for prosecutor’s office employees regarding measures they can take to protect 
themselves and their families. 
 
Please let me know if there is any other information that you would need in order to create a post.  
Would you also be so kind as to let me know where I can find the post once it is created? 
 
Thank you and kind regards, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah J. Denney 
Assistant Prosecuting Attorney 
Cuyahoga County Prosecutor’s Office 
9th Floor 
1200 Ontario Street 
Cleveland, Ohio 44113 
Office: (216) 698-2886 

 

 


